Memo
to:
Mr. teagarden, Mr HESs, MRS. Limoge, Mr. St Peters, and Mr. Wright.
from:

Hailee May
subject:
Pie in the Face

date:

02/21/20076/9/2009
The FBLA fundraiser was a success! We want to thank you for all your enthusiasm and bravery. The FBLA chapter raised over $300 towards our spring conference in April. 

We look forward to doing this again on an annual basis. Come and look at the pictures outside of the Business Administration classroom. We had a lot of fun and can’t wait to do it again next year. 

Thank you again for your participation and making it a success and especially for your support!  
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